
Be part of Birmingham Family Hubs’
‘Family Voices for Edgbaston’

     Doddington Children’s Centre, Doddington Rd
Bartley Green, B32 4EL

 Tuesday 21st May - 1.00pm until 2.30pm

Tel: 0121 477 6440

We want local residents to make sure that Family Hubs are
designed to meet the needs of their local area. 

The Edgbaston Family Voices will be a group of parents and
carers who will shape the services and support in your local

Family Hub, particularly in relation to the ‘Best Start for Life’,
first 1001 days of a child’s life.

emma.farren@barnardos.org.uk

Come join us and help to decide what happens in your Family Hub.

mailto:emma.farren@barnardos.org.uk

